Good Morning!
Congratulations! Your ARCA student proposal has been accepted! Please let
me know if you plan on attending in-person or virtually by February 22, 2023.

I look forward to hearing from you!

Thank you,

Alexis Duggan, M.S.,CRC, LPC-Associate
Supervised by Lina Moffett, Ed.D, LPC-Supervisor



